March 16, 1949,

Gemeral Hoyt S, Vandenberg
Chief of Air Force
Washington, D, C,
Dear General Vandenbergs
Enclosed is a set of pictures
. made during your vieit in Fort Worth in Fabruary,
Mr, Carter thought yéu would like to have them
. for your files, He enjoyed your vieit and hopes

you will be adle to come back often.

Yours very tmli,

Secretary to 4, G, CGarter
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